From: Chantel

To: Clerks
Subject: Redevelopment of the Police Lands
Date: October 13, 2020 12:12:01 AM

To Whom it May Concern,

Please reconsider the development of the police lands according to the current proposal. There are many
naturalized areas on the property that are home to an abundance of wildlife. We need to do a better job of
preserving what little habitat remains for them.

Chantel Twinney
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